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Dear Sir/Madam,

You are cordially invited to attend the Official Turkmenistan Investment & 

Development Forum in London, scheduled for the 22nd and the 23rd November 

2023.

Hosted in one of the world’s leading capitals, this forum has been designed 

to bring together international companies, organisations, government 

representatives, senior Turkmen industry managers, analysts and experts 

on one platform, to develop established relationships and build new ones 

looking to cooperate in the investment in, and development of, Turkmenistan.

This is a unique opportunity to meet, learn and share knowledge with key 

Turkmen representatives and leading enterprises.

Should you have any further questions, please visit

www.turkmenistan.nielsonsmith.com or contact the Embassy of Turkmenistan 

in London.

We look forward to welcoming you at the forum this Autumn.
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